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Fifth Sunday of Easter ~ May 15, 2022
HIGH SCHOOL BACCALAUREATE MASS

S
t. Pius X Parish will recognize its
graduating High School Seniors THIS
Sunday, May 15, at the 9 a.m. Mass. 
(Seniors are asked to wear cap and gown

and assemble in the gathering space by 8:50
a.m.) Our congratulations and best wishes upon
all of your future endeavors. Our Chargers
Seniors are Mallory Wiley and Darion Osterkamp.

 KEEP IN PRAYER

Judi West Jennie Birdsall Mel Hackett Jean Hertel
Brenda Victor Alice Jones Taelyn Hettick Mike Fuller
Marquette Brink Ann Chicoine Mike Wolforth Bob Pierce
Mark Senftner Diane Lorenz Jo Bender Annie Heath
Monica Weischedel

Please help us keep this list current.  If someone has recovered or died,
please call the parish office at 765-2161 so we can remove them from the list.

SUMMER YFF (FORMERLY VBS)

O
livia Mikkelsen,
Neva Mikkelsen, and
Reagan Brown are
running Summer

YFF (formerly VBS) again
this summer. The dates are
May 31st - June 3rd from 9
a.m. to noon each day.
Children can be 3 years old
to 5th grade. We would
appreciate it if you would register your children as soon as
possible so that we have an accurate number and can start
ordering supplies. Thanks. We can't wait for this summer!
Forms are available in the churches or go to the website:
https://summeryff.wixsite.com/sacredheart to register your
child. Families from St. Pius X Parish are welcome!

BABY BOTTLE FUNDRAISER

T
he Respect Life Committee
will again be hosting its
annual  “Baby B o t t l e
Fundraiser” this year! Baby

Bottles will be handed out on
Mother’s Day, May 8th, to be filled
with loose change, etc... and then the
Baby Bottles will be collected on
Father’s Day, June 19th! Please

contact any Respect Life Committee member if you have
questions. Your participation is greatly appreciated.

 SUMMER YFF FOR 6-12 GRADE
 

I
n addition to summer YFF, we will be having three
youth nights that are available to middle and high
schoolers in both parishes. They will be at 7 p.m. on
June 1-3. Anyone going into 6th grade through 12th

grade is welcome. There is no registration necessary.  We
hope to see you there! 1st night - movie and snacks; 2nd
night - praise, worship and a bonfire; 3rd night - supper and
discussions.

ONE VINE MANY BRANCHES

T
here will be only one Sunday Mass in Aberdeen on
June 5, 2022 at the NSU Barnett Center. Join us for
this unique Eucharistic Celebration with Bishop
Donald E. DeGrood and Fr. Mike Griffin presenting

the keynote address. (We pray for retired Archbishop
Robert Carlson who is not available due to a health
condition.)  The doors open at 8:30 a.m. and the event ends
at 1:00 p.m. All are welcome!

BISHOP’S CHARITY FISHING TOURNAMENTS

D
on’t fish? Join us for Mass celebrated by Bishop
DeGrood, social hour and prime rib dinner
following the above mentioned tournaments. Call us
at 605-988-3765 or go to https://ccfesd.org/events. 

RIVER MASS

R
iver Mass will be offered this summer on Saturdays
at 8:15 p.m., starting May 28th at West Whitlock.
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